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Address:  
Joseph Neeb, City Manager 
City of Laredo  
1110 Houston St.  Laredo, TX  78040 
 
 
Attn: Joseph Neeb, City Manager 
 
On July 15, 2024, Harris County received a Notice of Award from the Environmental 
Protection Agency (“EPA”) for a grant of $249,700,000 on behalf of the Texas Solar for All 
Coalition. Texas Energy Poverty Research Institute (TEPRI) will be a subrecipient under the 
grant by its membership in the Texas Solar for All Coalition. TEPRI will administer a 
subaward and provide technical assistance to the City of Laredo for their implementation 
of their Solar For All Program through August 2029. 
 
We will be working toward a Subrecipient Agreement with you once Harris County has 
agreed on a finalized coalition workplan with the EPA, and TEPRI has a Subrecipient 
Agreement in Place with Harris County. Your anticipated subaward under this grant totals $ 
$5,143,991 the use of which will be subject to the terms of the Subrecipient Agreement 
and the final grant agreement with the EPA.  
 
 
Please also find attached the letter to TEPRI received on September 30, 2024, and letter to 
Harris County received on July 15, 2024 that includes EPA’s general Terms and Conditions 
and the Terms and Conditions for the Solar For All program. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Margo Weisz, 
Executive Director 

http://www.tepri.org/

